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Subject: Fracking ban lift
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To whom it may concern...,

| live in Yarmouth NS and | was one of many who attended the public forums on fracking in NS a few years ago. There
were many meetings across NS about it and the general, almost unanimous decision by the public was NO FRACKING.
A ban was put on fracking and now the ban is being lifted without consideration of the public feelings to it.

It is with much disappointment that this is being looked at as a venture to get into once again in NS.

As a taxpayer I'm disappointed as to how this is going about again. There are so many more larger and more important
industries to bring to NS to get many Nova Scotians better employed.

I am hoping you will consider asking the public how they feel about it before making any decision on opening up this
type of mining in NS,

Respectfully yours,
Kevin Vallillee





